
 

 

 February 2, 2018  

RE: The Joint Commission (Formerly JCAHO)  

To Whom it may concern,  

We have been in communication with the Joint Commission (Formerly known as JCAHO) and they have informed us 

that, unlike they have done in the past, they no longer approve course providers.  

For more information, follow the link below to the Joint Commission’s Standards Interpretations site and fill out the 

online submission form; reference Joint Commission staff member Sheryl Smith, of the Division of Healthcare 

Improvement.  

http://web.jointcommission.org/sigsubmission/sigquestionform.aspx   

If there is anything else you may need, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Best,  

Kim Diggins  
ECSI Specialist  
ECSI/Public Safety Group, a Division of Jones & Bartlett Learning  
5 Wall Street | Burlington, MA | 01803  
p 1-888-640-2764  
kdiggins@ecsinstitute.org   
www.ecsinstitute.org  
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